Morning Chris, Amanda and Jeff,

The City agrees that the new fixtures are a clear improvement to the existing fixtures in reducing off-site glare (In addition to the prior mitigation of adding screening cloth to the lower portions of the fencing and letting the pittosporum hedges to grow without trimming). Frankly, I’m a little excited to see the results once both courts have been installed. Planning encourages you to move forward with the upgrade to the next generation LED court lighting fixtures. I have high hopes. And congratulations on your becoming a grandpa. Happy holidays, in deed. 
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